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�� ! INTERNATIONAL LIAISON

Contacts with the Mainland and other countries have been

maintained and developed to enable the Registry to assess its

standards and performance objectively, and share experiences

regarding the provision and development of corporate registration

services and corporate governance issues in other jurisdictions.

In 2002-03, the Registry received 17 groups of visitors from the

Mainland. From 26 to 28 February 2003, the Registrar of

Companies, the Registry Solicitor and the Registry Manager

attended the very successful inaugural meeting of the Asia-Pacific

Corporate Registers Forum in Auckland, New Zealand. Subsequently,

the delegation visited the New Zealand Companies Office and the

Ministry of Economic Development in Auckland and Wellington

and the Australian Securities and Investments Commission in

Melbourne, Australia. The ideas and experiences shared during

the Forum and the visits will be very useful for benchmarking and

planning our future development programme. The Registrar of

Companies, as the Government’s representative, attended the

Organisation for Economic Cooperation and Development’s

5th Asian Roundtable on Corporate Governance in Kuala Lumpur

from 27 to 28 March 2003, which had been convened to draft

the OECD’s Asian Corporate Governance White Paper.

�� !"#$%&'()*+,-./012

�� !"#$%&'()*+,-./012

�� !"#$%&'()*�+,-./01

�� !"#$%&'()

�� !""!#"$%&'()*NT�� 

�� !"#$%%&'!"#$%()*!"

�� !"#$%%&'$($)*+$),-

�� !"#$%&'(&)*+,-./01

�� !^ëá~=m~ÅáÑáÅ=`çêéçê~íÉ=oÉÖáëíÉê=cçêìã�

�� !"# !$%&'"()*+,-./

�� !"#$%&' ()*+,-./01

�� !"#$%&'"#()*+,-./0

�� !"#$%&'()*+,-./012

�� !"#$%&'()#*+,-./01

��  !"#$%&'()*+,,-.-/

�� !��"#$%&'()*+,-./0

�� !"#$%&'()*+,-./012

�� !"#$%&'()*+,-./

����

�� !"#$%&'()*+,-.

Visit by a delegation from the Shenzhen Industrial and Commercial Bureau


